
Marysville Early Learning Center
7622 44th Ave NE
Marysville, WA 98270

____________________________________________________________________________

Dear Community Partners,

Mark your calendar for a special event on Saturday, June 4th, 2022. The Marysville School District Early
Learning Center is excited to announce that we are hosting our first “Early Childhood Expo” from 11:00
AM-1:00 PM at Liberty Elementary School. Liberty Elementary is located at 1919 Tenth Street Marysville,
WA 98270.

The goal of this event is to provide a fun, engaging, and interactive experience for families with young
children to come together with community partners and explore the resources available in our
community. This is a great opportunity to showcase the wide variety of programs, activities, agencies
and more that Marysville (and it’s surrounding areas) has to offer to our youngest learners and their
families.

We would like to offer you a space to set up a table to share information about your program. We ask
that in addition to sharing information you provide an interactive activity and/or a complimentary
take-away for children that attend. We will be offering a live Children’s Music Performance, a Native
American Storytelling session, free raffles and prizes.

If you are interested in participating, click here to fill out an RSVP form. You can
also cut and paste this link into your browser:
https://forms.gle/YdVFkxBdaDdYgKni7 or scan the QR code with your smart
phone.

Tables and chairs will not be provided. We ask that you bring your own table,
chairs, and materials for your table and be present at your organization’s table the full time of the event.
You are welcome to bring a tent. There is no access to power.
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